January 2018

Section roundtable committee: Finance
[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion: The NCLA Finance Committee makes a motion to defer voting on the 2018 proposed budget. We recommend moving the vote from the January Executive Board meeting to a later date. We are requesting the deferral so Committee and Section Chairs who are new would have more time to become acquainted with their duties/responsibilities. They will also receive information on how the budget process works at the January meeting. 
